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 Finally, it appears that the weather has turned after a difficult week of 

rain and wind. The children have shown excellent maturity this week 

dealing with the wet playtimes, and hopefully now we should see some 

improvement as summer sets in. 

Next week, the children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATS tests along with all of the other Year 6 

children in the country. All the children have worked incredibly hard this year and I wish them all 

the very best of luck. I am sure there will be a few nerves, however, all we ask is that each child 

gives their very best efforts and shows the belief and resilience we know they have. 

This week I have chosen to share with you some of the amazing topic work that each class are 

creating. The books are looking fantastic! 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

Year 1 & 2—By the Seaside 

Upcoming dates 

13th-16th May 

Y6 SATS tests 

20th May 

Y5&6 Trip to Ganinsborough 

Hall 

22nd May 

Year 3 Class Assembly 

Year 1 and 2 have started learning all about the 

seaside. In this spread they looked at buying 

items from lists, wrote post cards using super 

sentences which described a trip to the seaside 

and have described items found at the seaside 

too. The beautiful art work of a lighthouse was 

created using wax crayons. Some children have 

also completed our Stoneferry Stretcher to test 

their knowledge even further!. Well done to the 

children as the work looks superb! 

Year 5 & 6—Terrible Tudors                  In Year 5 and 6, the chil-

dren have been learning 

about the War of the Ros-

es. Some superb writing 

has taken place and some 

excellent work has taken 

place to understand the different viewpoints of people in-

volved at the time.  The presentation and quality of work is 

fantastic and all the children are very excited about the 

topic. Next week they visit Gainsborough Hall which will 

give them an excellent insight into life in these times. 

Year 3 & 4 the Ruthless Romans 

Year 3 and 4 have been learning about the Roman Empire. they 

have constructed a superb timeline of the events through this peri-

od in history and also used their map skills to locate key cities, 

rivers and seas in Italy. They have also used their descriptive writ-

ing skills to produce some amazing writing, telling people about 

the atmosphere and sights of Rome, the country’s capital city. The 

Stoneferry Stretcher has also made the children really think about 

how such a country could expand its territory so far. 


